Dear Bob,

I have no objections to this application but would mirror Trevor’s comments on the previous application that  in view of the potential impact of noise from  the public house on the proposed development it is recommended that any such development, if approved, should be tied to the public house and used only as short term holiday lets or as letting rooms.  Conversely there are also the potential impacts on the ability of the public house to develop without unreasonable restrictions being imposed as a result of the proposed development being present if approved, contrary to paragraph 123 of the National Planning Policy Framework.  

This side to the potential noise and disturbance form patrons arriving and departing as the proposed development is in the car park of the public house. In addition there may be noise and odour disturbance from plant related to the pub that whilst being acceptable for short term lets may prove to be a problem if it were to become a residential property.

Kind Regards

Neil Whitton

Environmental Protection Officer

Cherwell District Council and South Northamptonshire Council 

Tel - 01295 221623

Email - Neil.Whitton@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
